
 
 
ICT and Computer Science Teacher required for September 2018  
Full time – Permanent MPS (NQT’s suitable) 
 
Queensbury Academy is a good school and one which is committed to moving to 
outstanding as quickly as possible.  We recognise that recruiting high quality staff is 
of the utmost importance as we continue to improve and expand. 
 
We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic teacher to teach ICT and Computing in 
Key Stage 3, Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5. The successful candidate will be 
creative and innovative with a passion for teaching and will have high aspirations for 
all students in all key stages. 
 
We would welcome visits from prospective applicants. 
 
Queensbury Academy is an extremely popular and over-subscribed Academy, 
situated on a pleasant site at the foot of Dunstable Downs – South Bedfordshire.  We 
offer staff an outstanding induction programme; excellent support for professional 
development excellent facilities and resources and a very friendly working 
atmosphere. 
 
Further information and an application form can be obtained from the Academy 
website at www.queensburyacademy.com or for further information contact  
Mrs S Gadsden, Principal’s PA at the Academy telephone number 01582 601241.  
Closing date Monday 25th June, interviews will be held on Thursday 28th June 2018. 
 
The Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
Applicants must be willing to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the 
post, including checks with past employers and the Disclosure & Barring Service 
(DBS).  
  
CVs will not be accepted for any posts based in the Academy.   
 
 
 

http://www.queensburyacademy.com/

